MEETING

On February 10-11 held during the 2017 NRHA Winter Meeting youth members
challenged themselves to learn more about their true self during the NRHyA’s
Leadership Development Workshop. Students came out of the workshops
with a better understanding of their strengths and how to use those strengths
to better themselves in the future.
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NRHyA Vice President Kenleigh Wells and NRHyA
Delegate Ashton Knerr learned about each other’s
strengths during the leadership workshop.

From (L-R) NRHyA Historian Reagan Stephens,
NRHyA Delegate Shelby Lukes, NRHyA Delegate
Olivia Klug, NRHyA Vice President Kenleigh Wells
and NRHyA Member Kate Lilley.
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2017 NRHyA Officers: From (L-R) Taylor Masson, Secretary; Kenleigh Wells, Vice President; Morgan Knerr, President;

Elizabeth Blaser, Treasurer; and Reagan Stephens, Historian.

“l believe as officers we can use our own strengths to make a Youth officers, regional delegates, and interested youth
stronger and more compassionate leadership team for others,” members attended this year’'s NRHyA Leadership workshop to
said NRHyA Secretary Taylor Masson. “We can use our strengths to develop stronger leadership skills and learn about using their
get more regions and youth involved with the NRHyA.” personal strengths to their greatest potential. 4



